MEDIA RELEASE

PERTH HILLS BUSHFIRE REVIEW

The Perth Hills Bushfire Review continued its hearing program this week in Perth and other
locations. An extensive hearing program was conducted at Armadale at the end of last
week and the Review team returned to the Perth Hills this week to receive more evidence.

As a result of the evidence received during the hearings conducted in the course of the last
eight days and documents obtained by the Review Team, Mr Keelty has decided to extend
the hearing program by one week.

It is not anticipated that the additional week to finalise the hearing program will impact
upon the reporting deadline set by the WA Government of 23 June 2011.



